
BRETHERTON ENDOWED C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family. 

3rd October 2016 
 

Dear Parents, Pupils & Friends, 

 

Thank you to all the children and families who attended the Harvest Service at St John the Baptist 

on Sunday. It was lovely to see them participating and enjoying sharing their ideas. Thank you to you 

all for donating many items for the two churches Harvest collections which will be allocated to local 

food banks and the Salvation Army in Preston. The fresh produce was to be collected for use to 

create meals for the homeless early this week. 

 

Year 6 are completing their ‘Bikeability’ on Monday and Tuesday this week and so need their bikes 

and helmets. Part of the training will be within school grounds and part will be on the road. 

 

The PTFA would like to ask if you know anyone with a business who would like a stall at the Winter 

fair on 24th November 2016, to contact Karen Hudson at school and confirm they would be happy to 

contribute £10 towards PTFA funds for it. 

 

Parents evening is tonight between 3.30 and 6.00 and Thursday 3.30 and 6.00. These are a 5 minute 

conversation with your child’s class teacher with a brief update on how they have settled in after 

returning to school after the summer. If you feel that you need longer, please don’t hesitate to 

book a mutually agreeable time with the class teacher. 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be NO after school clubs Monday or Thursday this week due to parents 

evening.  

 

Parent questionnaires are coming home today for you to provide feedback on how you feel about 

school and your child’s experiences in school. These are vital to support school self improvement. 

However, if you have any issues that you would like to discuss in more details, please contact the 

school office for an appointment. I believe in having an open door policy and would always be happy 

to discuss any individual areas with you. Please can you return the forms by Monday 24th November 

2016. Thank you 

 

Thank you to pupils in year 3-6 who have applied for school Ethos Group- the new group will meet 

for the first time on Friday morning. 

 

Reminder: - Reception class photographs taken by Chorley Guardian, orders to be sent in by end of 

this week (7/10). 

 



All donations of ‘PRE LOVED’ school uniform will be on display in the corridor. Any donations 

welcome and will be forwarded to a local children’s charity.  Feel free to bring any on the night and 

to browse.  

Some dates for your diary: 

 
After School Clubs 

Mondays Zumba 7.30-8.30pm  

Tuesdays Tennis 3.15-4.30 

  Spanish Club 3.20-4.20 

  Art Club 3.15-4.30pm 

Adult Art Class 7.00-9.00pm 

 

  

Extra Curriculum Activities (First Half of Autumn Term) 

All clubs will now restart after the summer holidays in the autumn term except for Spanish and Tennis Club. 

Monday 

School Council  Lunchtime  

Football Club  3.15-4.30 Y4, 5 & 6 

Games Club   3.15-4.15  Y1 & 2 

Tuesday 

Young Voices  Lunchtime Y5 & 6 

Spanish Club  3:20-4:20 All Years 

Tennis   3:30-4:30 All Years 

Wednesday   

Rounder’s Club  3.15-4.30  Y5 & 6 

Thursday 

Baking Club  3.15-4.15  

Friday    

Maths Club  Lunchtime Y2 & 3  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Bretherton’s Teaching Team 

Website: www.bretherton.lancsngfl.ac.uk 

Email: Bursar@bretheton.lancs.sch.uk 

Head@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk 

Telephone: 01772 600431 
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